
 

 

February 2, 2025 

 

Driver’s Bulletin #3 – Novice Meeting 

 

 

The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the 2025 SnoDrift Rally. They 

must attend the Novice Briefing. 

 

Competitor Name Car Number Competitor Name Car Number 

Peter Nyblad 61 Nicholas Tippmann 407 

Matthew Harbert 124 David Tippmann 407 

Ethan Hunter 337 Naoki Ishibashi 840 

Stirling Fazio 353 Trevor Haight 840 

 

If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have issues attending, please 

contact Preston Osborn at preston@ara-rally.com. 

 

The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on Tuesday, February 4 at 7:00PM EST. 

Expect the briefing to take approximately an hour and a half.  

 

Link to join the meeting: https://bit.ly/40Hfb5z 
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